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RESPONSIBLE PET TALKS 
 

 

Representatives from the Southern and Western Regional 
Responsible Pet Education Program will be coming to our 
school to talk to the students about pets.   
Educator Shannon Vickery is planning to bring along her pet 
dog “Oscar” to help her teach the students how to behave 
around dogs. I’m sure the children will enjoy their visit and 
learn how to be responsible around animals.  
 

SHEARING SHED VISIT 
 

On Tuesday, 6th September, staff and students will travel to 
Mrs Stacy’s property, “Camelot”, to watch some shearing take 
place.  This will be a great opportunity for children to gain 
some experience of a working farm and should be lots of fun 
too!  As a result of this visit, the Mufti “Disco” Day has been 
postponed until Thursday, 8th September. 
 

 MUFTI “DISCO” DAY 
On Thursday next week, the Student Representative Council 
is holding a mufti day, with a disco theme to raise money for 
the Snowy Hydro Southcare Helicopter Service.  
 

Students are encouraged to wear their best disco clothes and 
accessories in return for a gold coin donation.  

   

DIARY DATES 
 

Week 8 – Beginning Monday, 5th September 
Tuesday Shearing Shed Excursion 
Wednesday P&C Meeting, 5.30pm 
Thursday Mufti “Disco” Day 
Friday Responsible Pet Talks 
Week 9 - Beginning Monday, 12th September 
Wednesday School Assembly, 2.15pm 
Week 10 -  Beginning Monday, 19th September 
Friday Last day of Term 3 

TERM 4 
Week 1 – Beginning Monday, 10th October 
Monday,  Students and staff return 
 

MAZE MAKE-OVER 
Many of you will have noticed that our maze has had a 
make-over lately.  Our sincere thanks go to Mr Levey, who 
has spent hours trimming the maze, and removing the 
prunings.   
 

This was the first time our maze has been pruned and we 
thank Mr Levey once again for helping us with this very big 
job.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITTLE ATHLETICS 
• Will commence Wednesday, 12th October, 2011 until 

Wednesday 14th March, 2012. 
• Is for all ages including 4 year olds (Tiny Tots) born 

before September 2007. 
• Registration must be done online at 

www.laansw.com.au.  ($65 for all ages /Family $195 for 
3 or more athletes/ $55 for Tiny Tots) 

• You must collect athletes number, uniform, handbook 
and finalise payment at the registration days being held  
on Wednesday, 7th & Wednesday, 14th Sept at the 
Tumut Library from 3:30 to 5:30pm, and Saturday, 17th 
September from 10am to 12noon at Tumut Library. 

• Any enquiries to Mark Grove on 0427 163 270. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you 
          Many thanks to Mrs Reinders for her  
kind donation of the fish tank, now proudly  

on display in our corridor.  
Our fish seem to have settled in to their new 
home quite happily and, with the addition of 

some water plants and ornaments,  
the tank is looking great.   

http://www.laansw.com.au/�


 
 

  
 

“Garden” 

Our school 

 

Kindergarten learning about ‘My Place’. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Maze” 

“Play equipment” 

“Classroom” “Chicken house” 


